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Congratulations to Dr. Laura Grande on receiving
the VA Boston Healthcare System Excellence
in Education Award!

Dr. Grande is a leader in developing and
implementing novel training experiences in
neuropsychology. She has served as a
mentor and supervisor to trainees since she
began at VA Boston in 2005.

One of her nominators wrote: “Dr. Grande
knows how to strike a perfect balance of
challenging the students while making the
learning fun.” Another wrote: “Her work and
accomplishments have garnered the
admiration of her immediate colleagues in
neuropsychology but more critically among
a large range of disciplines within the
hospital.”

Congratulations Dr. Grande on this well-
earned and well-deserved Award!!



